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PPS Scholarship Winners

Paducah Power System awarded 
three scholarships to local 2018 
high school graduates.  � e 

scholarships were for local students 
a� ending West Kentucky Community 
and Technical College and any public 
college or university in Kentucky. 
Recipients must be customers of PPS.   
Elizabeth Harris, Alexia Tyler and 
Hanna Lurtz each received $2,000 
scholarships.  Harris is a graduate of 
McCracken County High School, Tyler 
graduated from Paducah Tilghman 
and Lurtz graduated from St. Mary 
High School. 
Harris will enroll in the WKCTC 
Cosmetology program.  A thirteen-
year member of Girl Scouts, Harris 
has earned the Girl Scout Silver and 
Bronze awards. She is the daughter 

of Bobbie Harris and Andrew Harris. 
Tyler plans to a� end the University 
of Louisville and pursue an education 
in sports medicine. Tyler is a Youth 
L.E.A.D. graduate, a Woodford 
R. Porter Scholar and a mayoral 
intern.  She was also a Kentucky 
Commonwealth Ambassador and 
Captain of the Varsity soccer team. 
Tyler is the daughter of Abigail 
Nguyen.  Lurtz plans to enroll in 
the University of Kentucky Nursing 
program with a goal of becoming a 
neonatal nurse practitioner. She was 
captain and MVP of the varsity so� ball 
team, a math tutor and volunteer for 
Gaither Suites Assisted Living.  Lurtz 
was also a Paducah Sun Teen of the 
Week. She is the daughter of Mari and 
Shannon Lurtz.

To report an outage call
270-575-4010

Elizabeth Harris

PPS Dumps Ducks for Merryman House

For the third year, Paducah Power dropped thousands of rubber ducks in 
the water for the Merryman House’s signature fundraiser, the Paducky 
Derby. Last month, PPS workers loaded the buckets of three trucks with 

approximately 8,000 rubber ducks and dropped them into Noble Park Lake.  � e 
� rst duck across the � nish line 
earned $1,000 for the person 
who had adopted it prior to 
the race. All proceeds from the 
“duck adoptions” support the 
domestic violence crisis center. 
� e Merryman House provides 
residential and outreach 
services for victims of partner 
abuse and their dependents. 

Alexia Tyler Hanna Lurtz
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Reminder

Use Your Phone to Save

Our mobile 
app and online 
portal are free 
and handy ways 
to keep tabs 
on your daily 
usage during the 
summer months.  
Download our 

app from the Apple™or Android™ app 
stores. Register for the customer portal 
by going to our webpage, paducahpower.
com, or by calling our Customer Service 
Department at 270-575-4000.

PPS will be closed Wednesday, 
July 4th for Independence Day

Water Heater 
Rebates

Get money 
back when you 
replace your old 
water heater 
with a new 
effi cient electric 

water heater. Replacing an electric 
water heater earns you a $50 rebate 
from PPS. Get a $100 rebate for 
replacing a gas water heater. Find out 
more by calling Julie Colvis at 
270-575-4032.   

Safety Milestone

W hen this newsle� er went 
to print in May, Paducah 
Power was on track to 

reach a big safety milestone this month.  
Employees were set to mark six years 
without a lost time accident which is 
an extremely high safety record for 
an electric utility.  � e last injury that 

resulted in lost work time was June 6, 
2012.  When this newsle� er went to 
print, employees had worked 1,781 
days without a lost time accident. PPS 
currently holds the American Public 
Power Association’s RP3 diamond 
rating, the agency’s highest rating for 
safety and reliability. 

PPS collected 3,800 feet of � uorescent tubes and 90 compact � uorescent bulbs at Spring Clean Up Day. 
PPS customers can continue to dispose of old � uorescent tubes, � ee, at PPS, � om 7am to 4:30pm, Monday 
through Friday.

Spring Clean Up Day Collection

Benefi ts of Public Power - Grill 
Available

Paducah Power System has 
two large charcoal grills that 
non-pro� t organizations 

served by PPS may use, free, for 
special events and fundraisers.  
� e smallest grill will cook 
approximately 50 hamburgers at 

one time.  � e largest grill can cook 
100.  To use the grill, contact the 
PPS warehouse at 270-575-4000.


